

## **A Planning Meeting July 2005 at Merri Creek Productions, Abbotsford, Melbourne.**

### **Eastern Arafura Māñay DVD**

More notes from Bryce for web site, along with video of Yinjiya talking about the DVD and translation. JJGs students working on a detailed translation tht will be reproduced in note form. JG will talk about the latest version of the DVD with Mañay and to write a story about what happens ie record how, when, where he remeets with it. What people think that it does? (intergenerational - responses). Basically the DVD is finished for this year but there is possibility of finding someone to do minor changes if needed. Better maps - JG? Bryce to organise cover: IKRMNA Website address, Yinjiya, photo of old man or satallite image. John talking about Mañay: latest version - issues - 1. continuing to produce documentation including fuller/more detailed transcription. 2. And documenting why Māñay wanted to do this. Ma/ay and his father very strong about living and looking after land (reciprocal relationship). Concerned about people just appearing on the land (police, telecom, mining, gov). Also lots pf Yolŋu centrlised into townships and not living on counrty. Wants people to come back to country. Gas pipeline particularly problematic/. People not being listened to, and he could help (being a bit younger). Wanted to record his message for both white and black - people needed to come back and respect who's land it ws. JG travelled with M over 3 days, videoing him talking on his counrty about his country. On video because he really wants it to be on national trv /news. Wanted it urgently to take to Alcan and ... about pipeline. Pipeline may not be hapening any more ie coming from Papua New Guinea. M hasn't seen this DVD yet. 3. Map - make map image of area of travels only. Start in this area. Have button that zooms out to region, NT, Australia... Have buttons for ythe areas the videos relate to that you click to play the video of that talk. 4. Cover - see John's photo of Mañay with photo/certificate of Registration of Nt Heritage on the land... 5. Spelling of Māñays name - unicode fonts 6. Title - asl M and Y. 7. Videos should appear in a certain sequence, not randomly bc M refers to the sequence of travels. Order is important. 8. Put his journey on his map. 9. Could watch whole sequence rather than return to map. 10. CHeck places on map with Bryce. 11. Put on the website. 12. Yinjiya's translation a 'translation of intent' rather than word for word. This process could be a generic process that could be dpted for other people. T will tlk to Bryce and look into possiblility of refiguring it in DVD Studio Pro which will allow up to 40 items on menue screen. 13. Stars and navigation need refining. 14. Put story of how it happened on to the DVD and record Mañay's response to the DVD as well. 15. Talk to Māñay about a launch.

**\$3,500**

Bryce prep for Garma Bryce at Garma end Jul

Bryce at Garma beg Aug

### **Gulumerrgin #1**

Trevor to talk to Lorraine about what content can go into the POC for web site and finish off. #2 of DVD when Lorraine ready. Offer to pay for Lorraine to negotiate the use of the DVD with her family as long as she agreed to produce report that can be published for the project. Helen etc can support this.

**\$2,000** - \$1,000 Trevor, \$1,00 for Lorraine to reserch DVD use.

### **Kapulwarnamyo DVD**

Trevor come up and go to Kapulwarnamyo mid-late Sept with Bryce. Things to do:

1. Find a technical assistant to work on files.
2. Find a map solution for Bining eg by working on something together, eg 'an event'. Could organise a workshop with the Bining Rangers but best to work on a project that is already happening. Bryce will to Peter Cooke about this. John Woinaski??? Bring map stuff/. Like to work with Bining so leave B expertise behind.
3. Fire Mapping solution . Already have infrared mapping of fire? An animation.

Matthew Campbell interested in mapping solution for Balgo mob.

**\$8,000** - \$3000 Trev and airfare, \$3000 Bryce and truck, \$1,000, Rowan and Fire Maps, \$1,000 Tech Ass

### **GCSI DSTC**

JG and Bryce going to Garma with iViewMedia Pro version of all the stuff produced at/from Garma, few mps, kinship digrams etc. MC to help JG collect stuff for this, Also separate catalogue with Ganbulabula stuff. Bryce to organise Trevor to get access to server. Meet with JG Sat afternoon. Bryce has given him a Macintosh.

**\$0**

### **CDU DSTC**

Friendly text search going ok. MC talking about this with other linguists about its use with languages other than Yolngu matha. Bryce and Anthony looking at how this kind of search mechanisms work with other programs.

### **GEEK DIPE**

Larrakia Identikit DIPE. GW has given folder of 200 slides (\$200? to be digitised (Nearline)). Bryce? To do associated data entry. John Brock's images better, MC waiting for letter back from publisher.

**\$600**

### **Yinjiya DVD**

Connecting with 'For the Children' and 'Ganbulabula'.

### **For the Children of the World**

Bryce to make iView Medi Pro exhibit of the 'birth' of 'For the Children'. Christian to give Bryce some movie footage. Bryce to collect all his field notes to make a table about all the software used in the project - who used it, when etc, any still images of people doing stuff with digital technologies, Christian's footage from Garma. Put all in one place in an iViewMedia product to record the process of the project. Bryce going to work with Wulumdhuna and Djalalimba for a week before Garma and Garma.

**\$2,000**

Bryce prep for Garma Bryce at Garma end Jul

Bryce at Garma beg Aug

### **TAMI CMS EPOC TAMI CMS with Map Interface**

POC of TAMI is on the web site. Change some of the graphics eg the folders. Looking onto templates for export items such as DVDs and web sites, dragging and dropping. MC to give TvW feedback about text search. TvW and JC to work a solution for distributing the TAMI Epoch to potential funders. Flesh out the Spec document.

**\$4,000**

### **Web Site**

IP - add Intellectual Property to Emerging Solutions. Use story of the electronic publishing of the Ganbulabula story to illustrate some of the concerns/questions that the project is raising - Michael and Helen to write some generic text for web site. Update 'For the Children'. Change dates in 'What we do' to names of the events. TvW to check the YM font - not working on some Macs. Keep updating. Helen wants to reorganise the 'What We Do' part of the web site - Practice-based Research. Come up with a name for what we do in our meetings in Melb

**\$2,000**

### **Flash Map #2 - Zoomify**

Zoomify - working towards linking. Make sure intune with round-the-corner developments eg Google stuff. Trev to do appraisal of Google www.keyhole.com developments to determine cost of basic map - \$eg \$500 upwards, depending on features eg for Buku Larrngay. Add content to web site - Emerging Solutions - Maps

**\$2,000** for Trevor to keep working and researching on Zoomify (approx 40 hours)

### **Ganbulabula**

Bryce has latest version from Raymattja to give to Trevor who will make proof in InDesign. Contact Trish Joy? about \$ available to publish this. Juli to get a quote from BPA for printing and for photocopying 50 and 100 copies by Garma 2005. Copyright of current book rests with the LPC. IP Lawyer (Jane) talking with Bryce about it being a case study, if and when it is reproduced as a number of digital objects. Bryce to email Jane Anderson to talk about this. IKRMNA would need report. IP issues important for whole project.

**\$2,000**

### **Ganbulabula**

Bryce has latest version from Raymattja to give to Trevor who will make proof in InDesign. Contact Trish Joy? about \$ available to publish this. Juli to get a quote from BPA for printing and for photocopying 50 and 100 copies by Garma 2005. Copyright of current book rests with the LPC. IP Lawyer (Jane) talking with Bryce about it being a case study, if and when it is reproduced as a number of digital objects. Bryce to email Jane Anderson to talk about this. IKRMNA would need report. IP issues important for whole project.

**\$2,000**

## **Garma 2005**

IVMediaPro Catalogue available with resources? Provide YY with a separate database through Rymattja of resources that have been produced at Garma, that his hers. JG to talk with Trev this week about this Thurs

**\$400**

## **Intellectual Property**

IP - add Intellectual Property to Emerging Solutions. Use story of the electronic publishing of the Ganbulabula story to illustrate some of the concerns/questions that the project is raising - Michael and Helen to write some generic text for web site. Update 'For the Children'. Change dates in 'What we do' to names of the events. TvW to check the YM font - not working on some Macs. Keep updating. Helen wants to reorganise the 'What We Do part of the web site - Practice-based Research. Come up with a name for what we do in our meetings in Melb

\$ included in other areas.

## **Telling the True Stories**

Transcriptions and translations together. Powerful tool for helping doctors to understand that people really know what they're doing.

## **Practice-based research**

Helen to include as an example as Practice-based research. Helen to research further and Trevor to provide photos.

## **Other**

Learning about translation and transcription. What is intergenerational? How digital items work (rather than about data bases) MC writes about this and gives to HV and Bryce. Goes into what we do on web site. How the work on the project is informing 'Sharing the True Stories' and vice versa.

**\$ 32,600.00**